
Safe Driving Mentorship Program 

Introduction 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to introduce the Safe Driving Mentorship Program, designed to cultivate 

responsible driving habits among new drivers and enhance road safety in our community. This 

program pairs experienced drivers with novice drivers to share insights, knowledge, and best 

practices. 

Our mission is to reduce accidents and promote safe driving behaviors through mentorship and 

support. The program will include scheduled driving sessions, discussions on safe driving 

techniques, and resources to help participants remain aware of their responsibilities on the road. 

We encourage you to participate in this valuable initiative and become a mentor or mentee. 

Together, we can make our roads safer for everyone. 

For further information, please contact us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your commitment to driving safely. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


